
Catholic Parishes of St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth 
& St Peter’s, Gorleston 

Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 
Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 
Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk 

The Octave of Christmas – 26th December 2021 
Year C; Weekday Cycle 2  Divine Office Week 3 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

25th December

Christmas Day 

SM 09.00 Jarek Pawel † 

Acle 09.30 For the people of the parish 

SP 09.30 Jeremy Mathews 

        SM 11:00 Jose Cho Man Yan † 

Sunday 

26th December  

The Feast of the Holy Family of Jesus Mary & Joseph 

SM 09:00 For the people of the parish 

SP 09:30 Warren & Jamie Fernandez † 

SM 11:00 For the people of the parish 

Caister 17:00 For the people of the parish 

SP 18.00 Malayalam Mass 

Monday St John Ap & Evangelist. Feast 

SM ------- No Mass 

SP ------- No Mass 

Tuesday Holy Innocents MM Feast 

SP 09:30 No Mass 

SM 10:00 Eilish Collier 

Wednesday St Thomas Beckett BM Feast 

SP  09:30 Brian George Precious FM 

SM 10.00 Sevilla De Puyart † 

    Thursday Sixth Day within the Octave of the Nativity 

SM 10:00 George & Agnes Holt FM 

SP 19:00 No Mass 

Friday Seventh Day within the Octave of the Nativity 

SM 10.00 No Mass 

SP 09.30 Rodgers FM 

Saturday Solemnity of Mary, The Holy Mother of God 

SM 09.00 Doherty & Kember Families 

SP 09:30 Newman FM 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan Byrne, 
Mary Byrne, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Ursula 
Cole, Angela Cooper, Jean Clarke, Anthony D’Arcy, Geoffrey Davis, 
Filomena Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan Fabian, Marguerite Harman, Joyce 
Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, Ruth Jermy, Pat Kirton, Brian Lafferty, Mollie 
Marsden, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda McGurk, Margaret Morton, 
Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, George Ritchie, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, 
Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike Spragg, Frank Tennant, Jonathon Walsh, 
Nigel Weale, Anthony Willets, Patrick Willets and Karen Zerafa. May the 
Lord heal them.  
Death anniversaries: Agnes Holt, Agnes Meredith, Annelise Della-Spina, 
Brian Precious, Catherine Tan, Cecelia Buttifaint, Danile Stanton, Daniel 
Sullivan, David McGovern, Eunice Pethebridge, Fulvio Di Mascio, Heneryk 
Jerysz, Hilda Penny, James Foster, Janet Coulter, John Herlihy, Joyce 
Higgs,  Leo Peterson, Margaret McQuillan, Marguerite Hart, Mary Salmon, 
Olive Shanks, Pasquale (Tommy) Rosati, Peter Hilton, Richard Mott, Sophia 
Nicholas, Thomas Grabowski, Thomas Mannall, Tony Santarsieri, Victoria 
Mends, Walter Mills, Warren Fernandez & William Richardson May they 
Rest in Peace. Amen. 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo 
SMMM 

Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

Assistant Priest 
Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com 

Parish Office Hours 
Closed 28th December 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 

emergency, please contact. 
01502 572453 

(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

The Cycle of Prayer 
We pray for Migrants and  

Refugees & Expectant 
Mothers 

Psalm Response: 
They are happy who dwell in 
your house, O Lord! 

Link for St Mary’s Live 
Streaming of Masses can be 
found on St Mary’s website 
for Sunday and Weekday 
Masses. 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving.Weekly Offertory 
Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid               £119.00 

Loose £576.78 

Standing Orders £80.00 

TOTAL  £775.78 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £252.00 

Loose £99.10 

Standing Orders  £100 

TOTAL £451.00  

 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or 
your weekly collection to St Mary’s 
using the QR code displayed here. 
You can donate £1, £5, £10 or any 
other amount you specify. St Mary’s 
can also claim Gift Aid for your 
donation by using this method of 

payment. 
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering. During these unprecedented times for the 
Church, Country, and the World as a whole. Would you 
please consider setting up a standing offering to the 
Parish of St Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches 
can still receive some much-needed funds? Please email 
Anna at the Parish office or call the parish office for any 
query on this. Here are the Bank details for St Mary’s and 
St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Parish, Great 
Yarmouth. Sort code: 40-22-22. Account no: 61604708. 
ACCOUNT NAME: St Peter’s Parish Account.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. 
Retreat for the Recommissioning of the Ministers of 
the Word (Lay Readers) and  Extraordinary-Ministers 
of the Eucharist at St. Peter’s: This will be a joint retreat 
and will come up on Sunday 16th January after 9:30 
Mass. Your presence will be appreciated. The date(s) for 
the recommissioning will be agreed on the 16th of 
January.  
Office Closed Please note the Parish Administrator will 
be on leave on Tuesday 28th December and return to the 
Office on 4th January.  

We pray for all our parishioners, their family and friends 
who celebrate their Birthday in December & January. 
Red Boxes Many St Peter’s parishioners have red boxes 
to collect for Missio. This year please count your own 
money and donate directly to Missio on 02078219755 or 
at missio.org.uk 
If you are unable to do this, please bring your red boxes 
to Mass and Barbara will bank the proceeds for 2021. 

WE OFFER A WARM WELCOME TO VISITORS TO 

OUR PARISHES AND HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR 

TIME WITH US 

Forthcoming Diary Dates: SM SVP, SP SVP, 
SP/SM PPC, SP/SM PFC, and KSC. 
Physical meetings currently suspended. 
 
Merry Christmas: We wish all our parishioners 
and visitors a very Merry Christmas. May you all 
enjoy peace and joy this festive season from Fr 
Anthony, Fr Alex & Fr Alvan  
Face coverings: Following the recommendations, 
we ask all attending Mass or visiting our churches 
to wear a facecovering unless exempt. Keep 
protecting your Priests and each other. Thank you. 
We pray for Jelizaveta Dovialo who died 
recently, may she rest in peace. Amen. Please, 
keep her family in your prayers during this moment 
of grief. 
Replacement of St Mary’s church old 
Roof/Closing of church after daily Masses 
Following the Funding that St Mary’s recently 
received from the DCMS Culture Recovery Fund to 
completely replace the existing old roof of St Marys 
Church, please be informed that the church will 
always be close at the end of each weekday and 
Sunday Masses to make a good way for the 
contractors to do their work.Thank you for your 
understanding as we remain grateful to God for the 
fund. More information is placed on the website. 
First Holy Communion Forms for 2021/2022 are 
available at both parishes at the back of the church 
or you can go on the parishes’ websites. Please, 
fill the form(s) and return it(them) to the parish (St 
Mary’s or St Peter’s) office as soon as possible. 
Closing date, Friday 31st December 2021.  

Please visit the parishes’ or the Diocesan 
website to complete and send the Diocesan 
survey for the Synodal Pathway. 
St Mary’s Team Leader for Synodal Pathway 
Name: Peter Candon 
Email address: petercandon@virginmedia.com 
St Peter’s Team Leader for Synodal Pathway 
Name: Dennis Jose 
Email address: thottathil.dennisjose@gmail.com 
The third question of the Synodal Pathway to 
be discussed in our next zoom discussion 
How good are we at communicating? 
Do we feel able to share our thoughts and ideas 
openly with each other? Are we living out our 
baptismal vocation, ready to speak the truth, in 
love, when necessary? Does this include scial 
media? 
St. Peter’s third zoom discussion for the 
synodal pathway will come up on 11th January, 
2022 at 19:00. 
Caritas will be holding two online events for 
those unable to join parish listening/discernment 
events for the Synodal Pathway: Thurs 3rd Feb at 
1pm & Thurs 10th Feb at 7.30pm. As Pope Francis 
asks, we welcome especially anyone who, for 
whatever reason, feel they are on the margins of 
the Church.  For more information and to register, 
email Jacinta Welch: caritas@rcdea.org.uk 

http://missio.org.uk/
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